	 Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter 
We have got God’s world in our hands

	If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below…

	Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365

	26th May 2023

		Stars, Good Samaritan and Sports award winner of the week

	Stars of the week 
Nursery: Otis for always being helpful around the Nursery.
Starfish: Finley for his good listening skills and then being able to show his classmates how to make the spiders. 
Seahorse: Noah G for his outstanding attitude and effort in all lessons. 
Turtle: Arthur for working hard all day with Mrs Darke. 

Good Samaritan of the week: Shellbee for deciding to tidy the whole Nursery while everyone was playing. 

Sports award of the week: Shay for being an excellent sport leader at break times.

Swim gala: Well done to our swimming team, although we were not placed overall in the top three teams, our swimmers came consistently first, second or third in their races throughout the gala. Brilliant work!

Awards outside of school: Hetty for achieving a merit in her level 4 Trumpet examination. Rupert for his resilience in achieving his level 4 swimming award. 

If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please let us know so we can celebrate this in school too! (For beaver, cub, scout, rainbows, brownie and guide patches there may be too many to publish them all in the newsletter though.)

	Staffing for September

	Thank you for your patience in having to cancel clubs on Thursday with having so many great applicants to be interviewed for the classes in September. We are pleased to announce all the teaching vacancies are now filled for September and one of the teaching assistant vacancies was filled too. We can announce that Mr Ward who started teaching Seahorse class a couple of weeks ago will be the teacher for them when they go through year 3 and 4 too, the children were delighted when they found out! The other staff will be announced when all their checks have come through. 

	Half term

	Next week from 29th May until the 2nd of June the school is closed during half term. Please do not be alarmed if you see people in and around the school during the week, it will be a busy time with our computer system being overhauled and our outside fencing being changed. We are looking forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 5th June. 

	Parent Governors

	We are pleased to announce that Mrs Evans and Mrs Mann have been appointed as new parent Governors for the school, alongside Ms Tattersall and Mr Harris. We are looking forward to working with them.

	Vacancies at Bawdsey School

	We currently have three vacancies
· Caretaker. 
· Teaching Assistant for 30 hours a week. 
Please contact the school office for more information, or all the paperwork you will need to join our happy and professional staff team.  
· Head of kitchen : https://vertas-career.talent-soft.com/job/job-head-of-kitchen_932.aspx
Please follow the link for this role above, as the role is through VERTAS. It is £10:55 an hour for 25 hours a week, term time only. (The hours have been increased since the original advert.)

	Monday
	Tuesday       

	
	

	Choir Years 2-6 with Mrs Head
	Premier sports club Years 2-6

	Wednesday     
	Thursday            

	Computer club Years 3-6 with Miss Mee
	Art club with Mrs Butler Years Rec- 2.
Fun Maths club with Miss Mee Years 3-6

	Friday   
	

	Chess with Mr Wesson Years 3-6
	

	
	

	Future Dates 

	Changed or new dates will be in Red - we will try not to change the dates below but when planning so far in advance sometimes we may have to adjust them as we go through the term.       
 
· 29-5-23 – 4-2-23 Half term break.
· 5-6-23 Children start back at school. 
· June Phonic tests for year 1. 12-6-23 – 16-6-23 (through the week)
· 6-6-23 Class 3 bank talk. 
· 6-6-23 (pm) Cricket at Ransoms (8 chn will be notified nearer the time)
· 8-6-23 9-10 Book a Parent/ Carer phone call with Mrs Darke SENDCo.
· 8-6-23 Year 6 pupils to share with Orford a Just 42 transition day at Orford School. 
· 13-6-23 Class 3 bank talk 
· 14-6-23 – 16-6-23 PGL trip for Turtle class. 
· 15-6-23 9-10 Book a Parent/ Carer phone call with Mrs Darke SENDCo.
· 20-6-23 WCET festival for class 3.  
· 22-6-23 9-10 Book a Parent/ Carer phone call with Mrs Darke SENDCo.
· 29-6-23 9-10 Book a Parent/ Carer phone call with Mrs Darke SENDCo.
· 6-7-23 9-10 Book a Parent/ Carer phone call with Mrs Darke SENDCo.
· 13-7-23 Sports day 
· 14-7-23 (2.30) Starfish assembly and sharing book session. Parents/ Carers invited. 
· 17-7-23 2.45 Book sharing session Seahorse and Turtle class, followed by optional Parent/ Carer meetings. 
· 20-7-23 Sports day back up day.  
· 20-7-23 (pm) Leaver’s assembly. 
· 21-7-23 Last day of Summer term. 



 


 
